Pullman Khon Kaen Raja Orchid recently
received a “Five - star standard hotel 2019
certificate”

]
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Ms. Busaraporn Plaichaiyaphum, Executive Assistant Manager of Pullman Khon Kaen Raja Orchid ;
the hotel representative recently received a “Five - star standard hotel 2019 certificate” from
Mr.Santi Pawai, Deputy Permanent Secretary Minister of Tourism and Sport during the 17th annual
ATTA & THA meeting.

Facebook: PullmanKhonKaenRajaOrchid
IG: PullmanKhonKaen
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